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Editorial.

Trinity Term, to most of us the pleasantest
term of the year, is with us again. To 'most
of us, perhaps, it means chiefly a time of
good weather, Cricket, Tennis and bathing,
but above all the necessary stepping stone to
the summer holidays with their varied and
unalloyed happiness. To some, however, it
hasa more serious side, for it means the
closing of our school life and the final pre-
paration for a new test of our capacities and

character in business or College.  In the pre-

liminary ordeai of matriculation, necessary for
a College life, we have good hopes that those
writing will acquit themselves at least as
creditably as their predecessors. During the
year good and faithful work has been done in
most cases, and it only remains to keep up
the good record thus established for the few
weeks yet remaining.

Turning to a subject of more general in-
terest, the prospects for a successful season
in Cricket are excellent. We have four of
the most promising members of last year’s
Eleven still with us in Campbell (the Captain)
Conyers, Meredith, and Dempster ii. ~ There
are also several members of last season’s
Second Eleven and some new material from
which we expect good work with ball and bat.
Altogether we look forward to having an
Eleven well above the average.

On March rith Mr. Broughall received
from Bishop Brent a letter dated Manilla,
January 26th. The following extract from

the letter will be of interest to those who

were at school with the Bishop during the
years from 1879 and 1882, or who were his
pupils a few years later.—“We have just fini-
shed our Convocation here, and a very
successful and inspiring one it was. Sunday
week we consecrate our beautiful Cathedral.
It will be a great day. Among those who
will participate are six Igorot from Easter
School in the mountains. They are the first



